
From: Chuck Osborne <cosborne@neo.rr.com>  
Sent: Thursday, October 10, 2019 11:32 PM 
To: Molly Kapeluck <mkapeluck@cityofgreen.org> 
Subject: Request Copy of Your Public Records Policy 
 
Dear Ms. Kapeluck, 

 

1) Could you please email me a copy of the City of Green’s Public 

Records Policy. 

 

2) Are there any cost to a citizen to receive a requested public record 

as an attachment in an email? 

 

 

Thank you, 

Chuck Osborne 

 

(330) 268-5730 

 

 


